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BARAH MINISTRIES  

a Christian Church 

Announcements 

March 4, 2018 

 

I am Larry Collins, a Deacon for Barah Ministries. 

 

Welcome to Barah Ministries, a Christian Church where you can have a 

relationship with The Lord Jesus Christ. All you need to do to start your 

relationship with The Lord Jesus Christ is to do what the bible tells us in 

Acts 16:31 They said, “Believe in the Lord Jesus, and you will be saved, you 

and your household who also believe.”  

 

These are the Barah Ministries Announcements for March 4, 2018 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Brian Davis 

March 4, 2018 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

NEXT WEEK! 

Lord’s Supper Celebration 

March 11, 2018 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Next Deacon’s Meeting 

March 17, 2018 

7:30A-9:00A 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

VISIT THE VETS  

April 15, 2018 

 

Deacons…please get this date and the other four dates on our website 

calendar… June 24th, August 19th, October 21st, December 16th 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

NON-RESIDENT CONGREGATION HOMECOMING!  

April 27-29, 2018 
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A NEW HOME FOR  

BARAH MINISTRIES  

Targeting January 2021 

 

The sign on the property is causing heartburn in the neighborhood…thanks 

to Denise Jones for continuing to support our signage…it had to be changed 

because the property is zoned residential at this time. 

 

Up next is Pastor Rory Clark with a message from God the Holy Spirit to 

enhance our relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

Thank you, this has been; 

BARAH MINISTRIES  

a Christian Church 

Announcements 

March 4th 2018 

 


